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Friday 12
th

 July  2019 
STAFFING FROM SEPETMBER 2019-20 

Dear parents/carers 

I would am writing to inform you about the staffing changes that will be taking place at St Mary’s Primary School commencing from the 1
st
 

September 2019. Firstly, Mr Brearley will be leaving St Mary’s at the end of the summer term to begin a secondment as Assistant 

Headteacher at a primary school in Great Harwood. This will initially be for the full 2019-20 academic year. I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish Mr Brearley all the best and know that he will be an asset to the leadership team of the school he will be joining. On 

behalf of the whole of the St Mary’s community, I would like to thank Mr Brearley for the quality of education he has provided to all the pupils 

he has taught and know that he will have positive impact on the pupils he teaches during his secondment.  

As a result of this one year secondment Mrs Ashworth will be teaching Year 6 from September 2019. Before the half term holidays we also 

successfully appointed a teacher to join the St Mary’s staff team. This will be Miss Morgan who we are extremely pleased to have recruited 

and know that she will be an asset to our current teaching staff. Miss Morgan will be visiting school over the next few weeks to familiarise 

herself with the school and to also spend time with the pupils she will be teaching next year. I am sure you will all join me in warmly 

welcoming Miss Morgan to St Mary’s Primary School. 

Lastly Mrs Cooley will be leaving St Mary’s Primary School at the end of the summer term. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs 

Cooley for her hard work and dedication to the school over the last few years and wish her well for the future. As a result of this we have 

recruited Mrs Riley, who is an experienced primary school teacher for the first half of the Autumn term. Mrs Riley will be teaching in Year 1 

as part of the job share with Mrs Kay until the school make a permanent appointment. Once we have successfully recruited I will provide all 

parents with further updates.  

TEACHING STAFF 2019-20 

 
Year Group 

 
Staff 

 
Reception 

 
Mrs Bedlow 

 
Year 1 

 
Mrs Kay (Monday- Wednesday am) 
Mrs Riley (Wednesday pm – Friday) 

 
Year 2 

 
Mrs Lord 

 
Year 3 

 
Mrs Walmsley 

 
Year 4 

 
Miss Morgan (Monday – Thursday) 

Mrs Thomas (Friday) 
 

Year 5  Mrs Waite 

Year 6 Mrs Ashworth 

PPA Teacher Mrs Thomas (Tuesday pm and Wednesday) 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Gurman 
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